Ref: U:\HOY\10\Careers fair
March 2016

Dear Parent,

On Thursday 10 March we shall be hosting a Year 10 Careers Fair in the Old School. This event will provide
an opportunity for students to develop thinking on pathways they may be interested in pursuing after school
or university.

There will be representatives from the following organisations:

Barclays Finance

Vibraplant Engineering

Chattertons Solicitors Law

NHS Opportunities across the NHS

Armed forces Careers Advisor from Army and RAF

Specsavers Career opportunities as an optometrist

Datcom Business IT

Vet School Nottingham University will discuss careers as a vet.

Each form will attend the Careers Fair for one hour during the school day. They will visit a stand from each
organisation in groups of three and have the opportunity to ask questions after each presentation. There
will be a further opportunity at lunch between 12.35pm and 1.00pm in the Old School for students to speak
with presenters individually if they wish.

The process of choosing A Level options will begin at the start of term 2 in Year 11. Therefore, this event
will hopefully encourage thinking about opportunities for work and study.

The school employs Mrs Wood who is an impartial careers advisor. Any student who would like an individual
careers interview with Mrs Wood can do so through Mrs Hutchins at Suzanne.Hutchins@kings.lincs.sch.uk or
in person in the Sixth Form Study Centre between 1.30pm and 4.00pm.

Please do not hesitate to contact us should you have any questions in relation to this letter.

Yours sincerely,

K Srucrind

J A Dixon S Hutchins
Deputy Headteacher Careers and Work Related Learning
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